

## **Blackheath Public School**

Leichhardt Street Blackheath NSW 2785

**Phone** (02) 4787 8253 **Fax** (02) 4787 8320

Email blackheath-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Web http://www.blackheath-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/



## YEAR 6 FAREWELL

Dear Parents/Carers of Stage 3 students

Our fabulous Year 6 Farewell Dinner will be held at school on Friday 11 December, and will commence with drinks and nibbles at 6.30 pm, followed by dinner at 6.45 pm. Our dining room will be the 'Palace'. Following dinner and the cutting of the cake, we will proceed to the hall for dancing. The function will conclude at 9.15 pm and parents are asked to be on hand to collect their children promptly at the Leichhardt St Gate (Gate 1). Unfortunately due to NSW Department of Education COVID-19 restrictions NO PARENTS are allowed on the school site during this event.

Thanks to the efforts of most of our Stage 3 students through Chocolate Fundraising, we can afford to have the function catered for this year. If you still have Chocolate Fundraising money or chocolate at home please return this to school ASAP. Our wonderful Chris in the canteen with the assistance of staff, will be catering for us. As previously advised, students who did not participate in the fundraising efforts, either by selling chocolates or donating towards this project, will be required to contribute \$15 to cover the cost of their dinner for the farewell. This is indicated on the attached permission note.

This is a special evening and children are encouraged to dress in clothes appropriate to the theme of their table. We would ask that children be appropriately dressed for a Primary School function.

There will be a prize for the best decorated table. We will provide cutlery, bowls and plates. The children will need to provide plastic drinkware, serviettes and tablecloths. In addition to this, they may bring other decorations, designed to make their table a winner. All table decorations <u>MUST</u> come to school **FRIDAY MORNING 11 DECEMBER.** All students are asked to bring a labelled water bottle for the after dinner dance session.

Traditionally, Year 5 hosts the Farewell to Year 6. Usually Year 5 help is needed to provide some food for the evening. However due to COVID-19 restrictions this is not allowed, so this year we are asking that Year 5 students pay \$5 to assist with the cost of the extra catering required.

As has been the case for all major Stage 3 functions and excursions this year, only children who have been well behaved this term will be permitted to attend. If your child has had a blue card, attendance will be in doubt. Mrs Hardge and Mrs Tomiczek will be closely monitoring behaviour records and will inform you if there is any cause for concern.

The children are all very excited about their big night out and are looking forward to a wonderful evening.

Angela Tomiczek

Kim Lynch

Chris Dodds

## YEAR 6 FAREWELL - Friday 11 December

Please retain front page for you	r information and detach and return this page at your earliest convenience,
but NO LATER THAN Friday 4 De	ecember.
Name:	
Your child contributed to	chocolate fundraising
Your child is required to	
☐I enclose \$15	
I have paid online Rece	nt No
— Mare para emine Mese	perio
ALL STACE 2	
ALL STAGE 3	
My child	of class has permission to attend the Year
6 Farewell on Friday 11 Decembe	r, from 6.30pm – 9.15pm as organised by the Stage 3 teachers and approved
by the Principal.	
Signed:	Date:
	YEAR 6 FAREWELL - YEAR 5 ONLY
Child's Name:	Class
our child is required to pay \$5 to	assist with catering for the farewell.
☐I enclose \$5	
I have paid online rece	ipt No
iigned:	Date: